
  
 

CEDAR COVE NEWSLETTER 

 

 

Welcome Spring & warmer days - 

Time once again to enjoy our 
Cove waterways 

SPRINGTIME REMINDERS: 
--Cove speed limit is 20 mph - Please drive 
carefully and motion to any CP traffic passing 
through to slow down! 
--Sandusky leash law – Please keep dogs on a 
leash when not in own yards. And pick up 
after them when walking or on Island! 
--Beach – No glass or motorized vehicles are 
allowed on the beach.  Please remove or 
deposit in cans any trash from parties.  
--Street Repairs – The Board anticipates doing 
repairs on concrete around some sewers this 
year and on streets as budget will allow. 
 
FYI: Lee Alexakos has informed us that the 
Cove street signs are ready and CP 
maintenance is to install them soon. 
 
DUES:  The yearly $200 maintenance fee is 
due by June 15th. Please make check payable 
to Cedar Cove Association and return to Mike 
Henning, 1706 Willow Drive.  Prompt payment 
is needed for planning purposes of our 
neighborhood services and upkeep. 
 
 
 

 

CEDAR COVE BOARD - 

President – Johnnie Leonhardt 602-0327 

Vice-President – Dave Foster 625-5111 

Secretary – Erline Trsek 502-7503 

Treasurer – Mike Henning 609-9845 

Peter Grant  330-723-6495 

Lou Schultz  614-560-0231 

Randy Stineman 216-538-8877 

 

In Remembrance: 

   Mary Strack – 134 Sunset 

   Ruth Parker – 142 Sunset 
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Home remodeling - If planning on doing any exterior 
changes to your house, plans must be submitted to 
the board for approval prior to the remodeling or 
construction.  Next Cove Board meeting is 7/12/15. 
 
Refer to the Cove Association by-laws on the website 
if you have any questions. 
Website: www.cedarpointcove.com 
 
CPPOA – Next CP Property Owners Board meeting is 
June 17th. Any questions or concerns, email Lou 
Schultz or Al Peugeot.                                                                  
 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events – parking notice: 
 
May 30 – Sullivan’s will be having a wedding shower 
for their daughter Jill at 164 Sunset. 
 
June 20 – Everson’s will be having their daughter 
Lily’s wedding on the beach at Bayshore entrance. 
Most cars will be parked on the Island and guests 
will walk or be shuttled to their home for reception 

at 160 Sunset.   


